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Dear PC LYBUNT:

Renewing your membership in the President’s Council will make a real difference to today’s Alfred students.  Why?  Because your gift of $1,000 or more goes directly to provide the things that students need for a first-rate education – things like generous scholarships, quality libraries, and a caring faculty. 

Last year, your gift and those of the nearly 300 other members of the President’s Council added up to nearly two-thirds of the $1.6 million raised in the Alfred Annual Fund drive.  You gave more than twice as much as the other 5347 annual fund donors combined.  That’s an astonishing show of generosity.   Think of it this way – it would have taken a tuition increase of nearly $500 per undergraduate student to generate an equivalent sum of money.

Your President’s Council gift helped us keep Alfred affordable for today’s students.  Our students are counting on your support again this year.  I know you won’t disappoint them.  

Sincerely, 

Joel Moskowitz ‘61

Chair, University Relations Committee

Board of Trustees
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